Sharon Deﬂiorgio -

Subject: FW: Street trading

From: Hemant Amin

Sent: 12 August 2015 13:08
To: Sharon Degiarglo

Cc: Hilary Smith

Subject: RE: Street trading

Dear Sharon
| write following our conversation earlier today.

| confirm that | have not received any enquiries for street trading or market stalls in the Precinct or Camden
Road (in its entirety).

However, you may find it useful to consult the Camden Road Guild in order to verify if they have any
potential proposals for such activities to revive their area.

The contact details for representatives for the Camden Road Guild are:
Julie Copestake — Chair
Jilly Ball — Secretary
Kind regards
Hem.
Hemant Amin

L Economic Development Officer - Business Liaison
SN P

Wells Borough
% T: 01892-554272 Extn: 3272
E: hemant.amin@tunbridgewells.qov.uk
Town Hall, Royal Tunbridge Wells, Kent, TN1 1RS
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